
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are conscious that the restrictions we all facing makes your choice of secondary school 
that little bit harder, so we are trying to do all we can to assist you. 
 
The Emmbrook Senior School is offering several opportunities for you to learn more about 
us. All of these opportunities can be found at http://tinyurl.com/emmbrookopenevening 
 
We are running virtual meetings with the Headteacher every morning, these are your 
chance to meet Mr McSweeney and ask any questions that you may have about the school. 
It also gives him chance to explain his vision and the school values.  
 
We have filmed a tour of the school, recorded in one take walking every corridor so you 
can have an insight into how the school operates during a regular lesson. 
 
You can look deeper into a variety of subjects through our 360 degree tour where you can 
click around the classrooms and look from every angle. 
 
There is also a parent information pack you can download and read which gives 
information about areas of the school in a bit more detail including our curriculum, our 
results and the other opportunities available. 
 
We would also recommend subscribing to any of our social media outlets (Facebook, 
Twitter, Instagram and YouTube) to see regular updates about the school and the great 
things our students are up to.  
 
On the 7th, 8th and 9th October (you can choose which evening suits you) we will be running 
a virtual open evening. The links, available on http://tinyurl.com/emmbrookopenevening,  
will ‘go live’ at around 7pm on the evening of your choice and you will be able to hear from 
the Headteacher (Mr McSweeney), Transition Leader (Mrs Hodgson) as well as from our 
Head girl and Head boy. There will then be a Q&A where any questions can be asked via a 
text box (you will not appear on the video feed!). 
 
If you have any questions (or ideas!) please contact me on 
cjohnson@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
 
Craig Johnson 

Associate Headteacher 
Community and Communication 
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